
 

 

 February was an exciting month of celebration at Stonebridge! Students received Term One 

Report Cards and families reviewed the goals and achievements in learning.  The students demonstrated 

great pride in their learning, and explained how a Growth Mindset influences their success as they try 

new approaches and techniques. Staff continue with the Deep Learning in Math exploring new, innova-

tive ways to integrate math inquiry into the instructional program. Students benefit from strategies they 

apply as they explore different ways to solve problems, make connections to real-world math, and articu-

late the process effectively to their peers and teachers. Our Math Journey continues to inspire creative 

thinking, collaboration and ownership for learning.  

 Students experienced many “hands on” learning experiences through the month of February. 

Grade Five students visited the McMichael Art Gallery to learn more about artists, symbolism and Indige-

nous Artists. We thank our Parent Volunteers for accompanying the students on this field trip. The Grade 

5’s travelled beyond the borders of the school for their learning adventure, while the Grade 7’s remained 

at school, welcoming the “GUSH” facilitator to Stonebridge. Students participated in a series of “hands 

on” activities where they learned about clean sources of water, pollution, sources of clean water, and is-

sues of clean water access in Canada. Students used critical inquiry to explore the issues of access to clean 

water for Indigenous communities across Ontario. We are proud to integrate this new learning to our 

understanding of the newly revised Land Acknowledgement Statement which adds “The Truth and Rec-

onciliation Commission of Canada Calls to Action (number 62 - 63) speak to the significance of education 

as the key to reconciliation and developing a  shared understanding of how our collective past brought us 

to where we are today will help us walk together into a better future”. 

 This month, Lunar New Year– Year of the Dog was celebrated with a Dragon Dance and a Pa-

rade through the school, with cheering students and staff participating in the festivities. The celebration 

continued through to the Heritage, History and Culture Assembly where students learned more about 

Lunar New Year and the Asian Culture. The Learning Commons became a virtual Showcase for Black 

and African Heritage, History and Culture. Classes visited the stations and learned about the Steel Pan, 

Iconic Leaders, The Tradition of Carnival, Art and Crafts. The Students culminated their learning by at-

tending two assemblies showcasing “Carnival Spice” Performers, who entertained the audience by sharing 

“THE STORY OF DANCE” with everyone! This interactive session got everyone up and moving , learning 

about forms of dance, movement and drama. March will bring new learning opportunities for parents 

and their children. On March 7th, Author Michael Wade will be sharing his stories with Gr. 3 to Gr. 6.  

Then on Thursday, March 22nd, the School Council is hosting the “Building Resiliency & Well-Being”,  a 

Family Event, starting at 6:30 pm through to 8:30 pm. We hope to see you at this interactive session for 

families. Registration forms will be sent on Friday, March 2nd.  We wish all our families a very safe and 

happy March Break! 

Sincerely, 

Yvonne Chan & Padmini Padiachy 

 

The Stonebridge School Council will be hosting a Parents Reaching Out Session on Thursday, March 

A Message from the Administration 

M A R C H  2 0 1 8  The Stonebridge Story 

 

 PRINCIPAL 

Yvonne Chan 

 VICE-PRINCIPAL 

Padmini Padiachy 

 SUPERINTENDENT 

Camille Logan 

 TRUSTEE 

Billy Pang 

168 Stonebridge Dr.,Markham L6C 2Z8 

Website: www.yrdsb.ca/schools/stonebridgeps 

        Email: Stonebridge.ps@yrdsb.ca 

School Day Schedule 

8:45 am Entry 

8:55-10:35 

Learning Block 

10:35 - 11:05 

Recess 

11:05– 12:45 

Learning Block 

12:45-1:45 

Lunch 

1:45-3:25 

Learning Block 

3:25 

Dismissal 

Follow us on twitter: @StonebridgePS 

Secretaries 

 Mrs. Fernandez 

 Mrs. Lau 

 Ms. Shum 



 

Trustee Greetings 

    Message From Our Trustee 

As trustees, our goals are set out in the Board Multi-Year Plan. In the coming months, trustees will be 

reviewing and updating this plan. This process will include opportunities for public input, and trustees 

will be out in the communities talking about this. More information will be shared about this in the 

spring.   

  

Developing and reviewing the Multi-Year Plan is just one of our responsibilities as publicly elected 

officials. Trustee responsibilities also include hiring the Director of Education, setting Board policies 

and the annual budget, and communicating with the public.  

  

This is a good time to learn more about the role of trustees with the next municipal election taking 

place later this year on October 22, 2018. York Region District School Board has 12 trustees, elected 

by ratepayers. As a trustee, listening and communicating with families is an important part of my 

role. Students, families and members of the public are welcome to attend and observe any public 

Board, Advisory or Board Committee meetings and to share their views with us on policy and Board 

governance.   

  

As we move into the second half of the year, I hope that you are seeing evidence of your child’s 

learning and progress, and finding opportunities to get involved in their learning and the life of the 

school.  

  

I wish you all the best for a successful second term.  

 
     
 

 Bill Pang                                                  

    Trustee   

    647-461-9965  

    billy.pang@yrdsb.ca                                                   

 

 

 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/AboutUs/BoardPlans/Pages/MYP-Goals.aspx
http://www.yrdsb.ca/AboutUs/Policy/Pages/default.aspx
http://www.yrdsb.ca/AboutUs/Departments/Finance/Pages/default.aspx
http://www.yrdsb.ca/Trustees/Pages/Roles-and-Responsibilities.aspx
https://www.amo.on.ca/AMO-Content/Municipal-101/Municipal-Elections.aspx
http://www.yrdsb.ca/Trustees/Pages/default.aspx


 

YRDSB & Trustee Invitation 

 

 

 

Dear Family,  

 

Contribute to Strategic Planning at YRDSB - Upcoming Town Halls 

 

York Region District School Board is re-visioning its Multi-Year Plan (MYP) and Board Improve-

ment Plan for Student Achievement and Well-being. The Board of Trustees is responsible for setting 

the strategic direction of public education in York Region public schools.  

 

The MYP incorporates the direction established by the Trustees with feedback received from all 

stakeholders, and will inform decision making at the Board in the years to come. Town halls will be 

taking place across the region and feedback collected from families and community members will 

inform the creation of a new MYP.  

 

Your voice is important and your input and feedback will help York Region District School Board 

support student achievement and well-being. There will also be other opportunities, including a sur-

vey available in April, to share your thoughts if you are unable to attend a town hall.  

 

Save the Date!   

 

 

 

TOWN HALL DATES AND TIMES LOCATIONS 

Monday, April 16, 2018 

7 - 9 p.m. 

Keswick High School 

Wednesday, April 18, 2018 

6 - 9 p.m. 

Markville Secondary School 

1000 Carlton Rd., Markham 

Sunday, April 22, 2018 

2 - 4 p.m. 

Sir William Mulock Secondary School 

705 Columbus Way, Newmarket 

Wednesday, April 25, 2018 

6:30 – 8:30 p.m. 

Maple High School 

Saturday, April 28, 2018 

10 a.m. - 12 p.m. 

Bayview Secondary School 



 

Stonebridge School Council News 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
Greetings from the Stonebridge School Council. 

The second cycle of pizza Thursdays have began! Thank you to all families for 
supporting this valuable fundraising initiative! 

Our Spring Fun Fair is coming up soon and we are currently planning for that. 
Volunteers are needed . If you are interested in volunteering, please contact our 
school council through the general school email listed below.  

Stonebridge School Council will be hosting  

                             “BUILDING RESILIENCY & WELL_BEING”  for Families 

                              Thursday, March 22nd  from 6:30 pm to 8:30 pm 

The session will integrate strategies and valuable online resources which families 
can access and use effectively to support them.  

Light Refreshments, Translation, and  

Childcare/Supervision (K - Gr. 8) will be available for families.  

PLEASE REGISTER EARLY TO ATTEND.  

FORMS WILL BE SENT OUT  MARCH 2nd. 

 

The next School Council meeting is on Monday March 5th, 2018.  We invite  all 
parents/guardians to attend. 

As always, the Stonebridge School Council can be contacted via our email  

address at stonebridge.ps@sc.yrdsb.edu.on.ca 

Thank you for your continued support, 

The School Council 

All YRDSB schools are now using School Cash Online  

as an online payment system.  

School Cash Online is an easy, safe and convenient way for families 

to pay online for extracurricular items or events, including year-

books and field trips. Families may make payments using School 

Cash Online, or continue to pay by cash or cheque.  

We encourage families to register and use SCHOOL CASH 

ONLINE as it helps to reduce paper and the amount of cash/cheques handled by 

parents and students.  

You can register for School Cash Online at any time.  

There is also a button on our school website.  

SCHOOL CASH ONLINE  News….. 

Stonebridge 

School Council  

Members  

2017—2018 

The new board is: 
Co-chairs 

Garth Morris 

Ingrid Lambie 

 

Treasurer  

Wendy Wei Sun 

 

Secretaries 

Micol Mihaila 

Bilal Younus 

Voting Members 

 Hermeet Parmar 

Virginea Ho 

Betty Lum 

Anup Ravindranath 

 

 

UPCOMING… 

PIZZA 

FAMILY WELL-

BEING SESSION 

MARCH 22nd, 2018 

mailto:stonebridge.ps@sc.yrdsb.edu.on.ca
https://yrdsb.schoolcashonline.com/


 

 

 

 

 
SAVE THE DATE… 

THURSDAY, APRIL 26th, 2018 

6:30 pm to 8:30 pm 

Come Explore, Investigate, Problem-Solve, Create, 

Design and Innovate at our first “STEAM” Night….  

SCIENCE 

TECHNOLOGY 

ENGINEERING 

ART 

MATHEMATICS 

MORE INFORMATION AND DETAILS WILL FOLLOW….. 

STONEBRIDGE P.S.  



 

 

 

 

SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENT 

2018 Summer Institute 

YORK REGION DISTRICT SCHOOL BOARD Summer Institute 

Looking for summer learning and fun activities for students entering Senior  

Kindergarten to Grade 8?  

Summer Institute offers academic, recreational and athletic programs and activities 
with intentional links to the Ontario Curriculum.  

The program runs for six weeks during July and August. It is offered at 11 school 
sites around York Region.  

For more information on dates, programs and locations, please visit the Summer 
Institute page on www.yrdsb.ca.   

 

Registration opens March 7.  Families can now register online, as well 
as in person or by mail.  

Base Registration Weekly Fees:  

York Region District School Board students: 

 $105 (4 day weeks) $120 (5 day weeks) 

Non- York Region District School Board students:  

$130 (4 day weeks) $155 (5 day weeks) 

 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/Programs/summer/si/Pages/default.aspx
http://www.yrdsb.ca/Programs/summer/si/Pages/default.aspx
http://www.yrdsb.ca/Programs/summer/si/Pages/default.aspx
http://www.yrdsb.ca/Programs/summer/si/Pages/default.aspx
http://www.yrdsb.ca


 

 

 

 

 

March 21st  - The International Day for the Elimination of Racial Discrimination was desig-

nated by the United Nations General Assembly in 1966 to bring together international 

communities in the fight against racial discrimination in all forms.  

  

March 21
st
 marks the annual commemoration of the UN proclamation of the International 

Day for the Elimination of Racial Discrimination. The City of Markham and the Markham 

Race Relations Committee supports this significant day with the annual Many Faces of 

Markham event, a celebration of the community’s ethno-cultural inclusiveness.  The theme 

for this year’s Many Faces of Markham event is Unity Through Diversity: Protecting Hu-

man Rights and Promoting Inclusion.  

 

The City of Markham celebrates this important day with the Many Faces of Markham 

event that is organized by the Markham Race Relations Committee. Students across Mark-

ham are invited to submit works of art, videos, and writing pieces to a competition that is 

part of this event. The theme for 2018 is Unity Through Diversity. The submission deadline 

is February 23, 2018. Winners will be presented with awards at the Many Faces of Mark-

ham event at Pierre Elliott Trudeau High School on Saturday, March 24, 2018 at 3 pm.   

 

 

Students from Stonebridge P.S. have been invited to perform at this event on Saturday, March 

24
th
, from 3 – 7 pm.  Please contact Ms. Padiachy for more details.  

Location: Pierre Elliott Trudeau High School 

     90 Bur Oak Ave, Markham 

Date:    Saturday, March 24, 2018 

Time:    3 pm – 7 pm 



 

 YRDSB Land Acknowledgement Statement-

NEWLY REVISED….. 

The Land Acknowledgement Statement has been revised to include a new paragraph which helps us under-

stand the importance of the TRUTH & RECONCILIATION CALLS TO ACTION—# 62 & 63 

Treaties were negotiated at the beginning of relationships between the Indigenous peoples and early settlers.  

Treaties are living agreements, which are recognized and respected today.   

We would like to start by acknowledging that we are on the traditional territories of the Wendat, the Haudeno-

saunee, and the Anishinaabe peoples, whose presence here continues to this day.  

 We also would like to acknowledge this is the treaty lands of the First Nations of the Williams Treaty and 

thank them and other Indigenous peoples for sharing this land with us.   

We would like to acknowledge the Chippewas of Georgina Island First  Nation as our closest community and 

partners in education.  

We acknowledge this land and the people because the first step to reconciliation is recognizing the existence 

of Indigenous people.   

The Truth and Reconciliation Commission of Canada Calls to Action (number 62 - 63) speak to the signifi-

cance of education as the key to reconciliation.   

A shared understanding of how our collective past brought us to where we are today will help us walk  

together into a better future. 



 

 Indigenous Ways of Knowing and Learning 

TEACHINGS OF THE SEVEN GRANDFATHERS 

 

 

Wisdom    Love    Respect    Bravery    Honesty   Humility   Truth 

Seven Grandfather Teachings - Niizhwaaswi Gmishoomsinaan Kinoomaagewinan  

Wisdom -Nbwaakaawin To have wisdom is to know the difference between good and bad and to know the results of your actions.  

Love -Zaagidowin To truly love is to care for others unconditionally, knowing when people are weak is when they need it most.  

Respect -Mnaadendimoowin To have honour for all of Creation. You must give respect if you wish to be respected.  

Bravery -Aakide'ewin To be brave is to do something right even if you know it's going to hurt you.  

Honesty -Gwekwaadiziwin Always be honest in word and action. Be honest first with yourself, and you will more easily be able to be 

honest with others.  

Humility -Dibadendiziwin You are equal to others, but you are not better.  

Truth -Debwewin To learn the truth, to live with truth and to walk with truth, to speak truth.   

 

 

The Student Council will inspire all students to participate in monthly Stonebridge Spirit Days based on a 
school spirit theme.   

 



 

Stonebridge Student Council News…. 

At our  February assembly on Monday, February 26th, students, staff and parents experienced an  exciting 
journey of learning, showing, sharing and performing.  

Student Leaders presented aspects of heritage and culture, while making connections to the Seven Grand-
father Teachings , this month’s focus, Bravery, and Human Rights # 29 Responsibility to Self and Others.  

Students shared African Folktales, Lunar New Year Zodiac and Personality Traits and watched a special 
performance by Carnival Spice Performers.   

Students learned about the Indigenous Teaching of Respect, and the correlation to Human Rights.   

During the month of February, classes explored learning about Heritage, Culture and Contributions of 
Asian, African and African-Caribbean communities.  

We invite all families to share their Heritage and Cultures at future assemblies by speaking with their chil-
dren and encouraging participation.  We welcome new understanding and knowledge building through 

sharing aspects of culture and heritage with us.  

We will continue celebrating our inquiry and  learning with special events and assemblies.  

Families are invited to attend. 

Student Voice, Engagement and Leadership — Building Safe, Caring, Inclusive Schools  

Student leaders inspire the learning community to set a positive tone for building inclusion and belonging.  

This year, the Stonebridge Student Council will be facilitating a variety of initiatives to engage all students 
in exciting events highlighting Culture, Heritage and Diversity. 

Each month, the team will host two Stonebridge Spirit Assemblies, one for Primary students, and one for 
Junior/Intermediate students.  

Each assembly will focus on integrating the Seven Grandfather Teachings  along with  Indigenous ways of 
Knowing and Learning  in a Good Way. 

The assemblies will celebrate Stonebridge Spirit  promoting Mindfulness, Well-Being and Growth Mindset.  

Students will also develop critical inquiry skills by exploring concepts of Social Justice and Human Rights in 
their daily interactions as members of our school community.   

Upcoming Assemblies:   February 26th, March 29th, 2018 

  

Stonebridge Student Leadership Assembly   

February 2018 



 

News from the LEARNING COMMONS 
The Learning Commons . 

By Mrs. Miyata   

MARCH 7th 

  Author Michael Wade Visits Stonebridge P.S. 

Students from Grades 3, 4, 5 & 6 will attend a special presentation by popular author  

Michael Wade on March 7th.  

Michael Wade will be presenting materials from his new collections and students are 
excited at the opportunity to listen, share ideas and  

understand characters and themes in his collections. 

Michael Wade will be offering students a special discount promotion to purchase his 
latest books or collection. 

$5.00 per book       or      $40.00 for the Collection of 14 Books 

Battle of the Books is Happening 

 

Battle of the Books is a reading club geared to students in Grade 4 through Grade 6.  Students read titles generated by librarians 
from the Markham Public Libraries in York Region and also from teacher-librarians from  both  the public and catholic school 
boards.  The Battle of the Books Club is gaining momentum as more and more children read books from this year’s Battle Booklist.  
The students find out information about  Canadian authors and interesting characters while cultivating their joy of reading. 

At Stonebridge, students in our club have opportunities to participate in person in the library and also online in our Battle of the 
Books Moodle which will be launched in early February.  Watch the school newsletter for more details. 

Happy Reading, everyone!  

Celebration of Culture, Heritage & History 

On Monday, February 26th, students visited the displays in the Learning Commons.  

The displays were coordinated and presented  

 by the Silverwolves Student Council and Leadership Team,  

showcased Black History, Culture and Heritage. 



 

Kindergarten Registration 2018—2019 

Kindergarten registration commenced on January 19th 2018 

for the 2018-2019 school year. Registration forms are        

available on YRDSB’s website: www.yrdsb.ca.    

Children who turn four or five years old during 2018, live 

within the school boundary are eligible to register for           

kindergarten. Stonebridge  kindergarten information session 

for parents is being planned. More information will be        

provided at registration. 

Nutritious snacks at Stonebridge Public School are offered to all students at morning recess in the of-
fice. Snacks are available to all students free of charge.  

If a student does not have a snack or is feeling extra hungry on a day, they can go to the office and get 
something from the bin. We will be providing all snacks which are nut free and meet the requirements 
of the guidelines in the Healthy Food for Healthy Schools Act. 

The School Snack Program is subsidized by the School Nutrition Program.  

If you would like to make a donation to the school snack program, please contact Mrs. Fernandez at the 

office.  

 

 

Snack Program at Stonebridge 

Kindergarten Registration 

French Immersion Registration. For Sir John A McDonald P.S. 

Grade 1 French Immersion registration will take place from January 19 - February 9, 2018 

 

FI registration will begin January 19, 2018. In order to streamline the registration process, parents or guardians 

of Senior Kindergarten students entering Grade 1 in 2018, and wishing to enroll in the FI Program, can visit or 
call their home school office (where your child currently attends) and request an Office Index Card - short ver-

sion. The Office Index Card must be signed by the principal of the home school, therefore the index card must 
be signed by Ms. Chan, Principal of Stonebridge P.S. 

Parents or guardians then take this form, along with one piece of identification showing their address 
to your designated French Immersion school to register between January 19 and February 9, 2018.  

Stonebridge Gr. 1 students attending French Immersion will attend the program at Sir John A. McDonald P.S. 

http://www.yrdsb.ca
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/pages/school-locator.aspx
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2 

 

Day  2 
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4 5  
Mr. Sub Lunch 

Staff Meeting 

School Council Mtg 

Day 3 
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Day 4 
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Mr. Greek Lunch 

Author Michael 

Wade Visit 
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18 19 
Mr. Sub Lunch 

Day 3 

Back to School 

20 

 

 

Day  4 

21 

 

Mr. Greek Lunch 

Day  5 

22 

 

Resiliency & Well-Being 

Session—6:30 –8:30pm 

Day 1 

23 

 

 

Day  2 

24 

Markham City Council  

“Many Faces of Mark-

ham” Event at Pierre 

Eliot Trudeau  H.S..  

Performances 

3—7 pm 

25 

 

26 

Mr. Sub Lunch 

 

Day  3 

27         

 

 

Day 4 

 

28  
Mr. Greek Lunch 

 

Day 5 

 

29 

 

 

Day 1 

30 

Good Friday 

No School  

31 

 

 

 

March  2018 



 

Inclement Weather—School Bus Cancellation 

 

 


